
Church Walk C E Primary School 
 
 

                                                                                Monday 24th May 2021 
  
Dear Parents/Carers of children in Birkrigg and Hoad Class 

  
 EDUCATIONAL VISIT TO GREENLANDS FARM 15th JUNE 2021 

 
We have organised a visit to Greenlands Farm near Carnforth for Birkrigg and 
Hoad classes. We shall be travelling by coach and will leave school at 9.15am 
and return by the end of the school day. The children will be travelling 
together but will stay in their class bubbles.  
 
 Children should wear their school red sweatshirt or cardigan, trainers or 
wellies, a waterproof or sunhat (depending upon the weather) and bring a 
packed lunch and a water bottle. 
   
You are invited to make a contribution of £10.00 towards the cost of the 
coach, entry into Greenlands Farm and time in the Play Barn.  Please put the 
money in an envelope along with the attached form, by Friday 11th June 2021 
 
If the cost is likely to present a problem for anyone, please get in touch with 
me as we have a small fund for such purposes.  You can be assured that any 
cases will be treated confidentially.  
 
                                    Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
                                       Mrs S Davies 
 
 ____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
I give my permission for_______________________________________to  
 
go to Greenlands Farm on Tuesday 15th June. 
 
 
 
Signed________________________________________ 
       Parent / Carer 
 

 
 
 


